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Consideration

Considerations

Consider Approval of DC and Frances Linn Park Phases

The DC and Frances Linn Park Committee have made the following recommendation for the park phases.

Phasing this project will assist the Town with funding sources to complete the project.   Each time funding

becomes available, for a phase of the project, this will be brought back before the Board for an official

vote before any construction takes place. The approval of the phasing will allow the Town to move

forward with grant opportunities.


